
California State University, Long Beach 
UNIVERSITY HOUSING & RESIDENTIAL LIFE 
Make a Move to the Beach 

December 16, 2021 

Dear : 

We are pleased to be one of the first to congratulate you and confirm your spot in housing at the 
California State University, Long Beach (CSULB) for the Spring 2022 term. Welcome to “The Beach!”  We 
are very excited to have you as a member of our Residence Hall community. While living at "The Beach", 
you will be a part of a great community that benefits from many social, educational and cultural 
activities sponsored by our Residence Hall Association (RHA). 

Your room and roommate will be assigned for you.  We will review your preference and based on 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.housing.csulb.edu%2F&data=04%7C01%7CEdgar.Nagtalon%40csulb.edu%7C5942ca9657b74197c8f608d9c0b68a28%7Cd175679bacd34644be82af041982977a%7C0%7C0%7C637752712512254985%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=FYfwwwXDo9wYo4ZmvYDURILxQbklfU44QBZ0Zg1zIsk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:housing@csulb.edu


A Note from GradGuard: 

As a reminder and given the

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgradguard.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7CEdgar.Nagtalon%40csulb.edu%7C5942ca9657b74197c8f608d9c0b68a28%7Cd175679bacd34644be82af041982977a%7C0%7C0%7C637752712512411232%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=Muj0Bn3UisdxV6pNDiAes6H6JTZL3JYlgHuJW2Ichg4%3D&reserved=0

